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MACC LODGES POLICE REPORT ON ALLEGATIONS THAT TARNISH IMAGE 

The top management of the Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission (MACC) takes seriously the 

allegations made by an individual against MACC officers who allegedly received threats in the 

recent investigation related to Macau Scam. 

The individual has lodged a police report on the matter two months after he was released from 

MACC remand. Copies of the report have been spread by certain parties, thus tarnishing the good 

image of the MACC. 

In this regard, a MACC officer lodged an official report with the police today to deny the individual's 

allegations and urged the police to conduct an investigation into the false report. 

MACC will not protect any party if the allegation against the MACC officers is true; however, if the 

report is false, then the individual must be brought to justice. 
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 Level 18, Block C, 
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mailto::komunikasi@sprm.gov.my
http://www.sprm.gov.my/
https://twitter.com/SPRMMalaysia
http://www.facebook.com/sprm.benci.rasuah
http://www.youtube.com/odvmacc

